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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR REQUESTING

THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

TO RECEIVE HIS EXCELLENCY THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
OF ECUADOR, AMBASSADOR FRANCISCO CARRIÓN MENA

PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Washington, D.C., March 2, 2006
No. 4-2-57/06

Excellency,

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to ask you to arrange for the scheduling of a special meeting of the Permanent Council on the morning of Wednesday, March 22, to receive the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Ecuador, Ambassador Francisco Carrión Mena.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 


Mario Alemán

Ambassador, Permanent Representative 
Her Excellency
Ambassador Sonia Johnny
Permanent Representative of Saint Lucia
Chair of the Permanent Council 
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C. 
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